IHSAA Review Committee
October 5-6, 2016
Indianapolis, Indiana

Present
Hearing Officer Debb Stevens, Jim Brown, Nathan Dean, Jimmie Howell, Richard Lance, Mike Whitten.

A hearing was conducted to consider the appeal of Madelyn Roark, a student attending Seymour High School, who had
been declared ineligible under Rule 19-4. Following the hearing and having analyzed all of the available data, the
Committee voted to overturn the decision and granted the student limited eligibility under Rule 19-6.2.

A hearing was conducted to consider the appeal of Brianna Mathews, a student attending Indianapolis Arsenal Technical
High School, who had been declared to have limited eligibility under Rule 19-6.2. Following the hearing and having
analyzed all of the available data, the Committee voted to uphold the decision of the Commissioner.

A hearing was conducted to consider the appeal of Cody Delk, a student attending Shenandoah High School, who had
been declared to have limited eligibility under Rule 19-6.2. Following the hearing and having analyzed all of the available
data, the Committee voted to uphold the decision of the Commissioner.

A hearing was conducted to consider the appeal of Jarred Porter, a student attending Knightstown High School, who had
been declared to have limited eligibility under Rule 19-6.2. Following the hearing and having analyzed all of the available
data, the Committee voted to uphold the decision of the Commissioner.

A hearing was conducted to consider the appeal of Brady Latham, a student attending Charlestown High School, who
had been declared to have limited eligibility under Rule 19-6.2. Following the hearing and having analyzed all of the
available data, the Committee voted to uphold the decision of the Commissioner.



